
 

SPEED CHANGE ON A SECTION OF ROUTE 105  
IN FRONT OF THE CHELSEA MONTESSORI SCHOOL  

 
 
Chelsea, October 11, 2023 – The Municipality of Chelsea wishes to remind all residents that a new speed limit 
has come into effect on a section of Route 105 in front of the Chelsea Montessori School. 
  
Following the recommendations of the Public Works and Infrastructures Advisory Committee and the Active and 
Sustainable Mobility Committee, the Municipal Council officially adopted the by-law modifying the speed limit on 
this section of the road at its regular meeting on September 5, 2023. 
 
The speed limit is now 30 km/h, Monday to Friday between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., from August 15 to June 30 
each year. 
 
Notice signs were installed on August 22 to warn road users of the change. 
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Information: 
Maude Prud’homme-Séguin 
Communications Manager 
Municipality of Chelsea 
819 827-6215 
m.seguin@chelsea.ca  
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